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On behalf of the Government of Alberta, it is my pleasure to send greetings to 

everyone attending the 2024 International Pipeline Conference and Expo in Calgary.  

The world needs more reliably and sustainably sourced Alberta energy, and pipelines 

play an essential role in the delivery of that energy. As members of the pipeline 

industry, you will understand better than most how critical your efforts are to helping 

producers ensure they can meet demand and contribute to global energy security.  

This biennial event is a great opportunity for you to find out what’s new, connect 

with colleagues and learn together. I am proud to welcome you to our province once 

again for this exciting event. 

Thank you to the organizers, volunteers and sponsors who make this conference and 

expo possible. Please enjoy your visit to Alberta. I hope you will have time to take in 

some of the sights and attractions in the Calgary area while you are here.   

Best wishes for a productive conference. 
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